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10th February 2023  
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 

Showstopper Dance Production Ticket purchase – 7th 8th & 9th March 2023 
                           

Exciting news! SHOWSTOPPER Dance production tickets will go live this evening.  
 
This production showcases exam dance work, dance work from lessons and extra-curricular clubs.  
Students have been working very hard and we would very much like the support of family to come and see 
all their hard work on the evening(s).  
 
Tickets  
 
The production is being held in the Performing Arts Centre (PAC) and tickets are priced at £7 adults and £5 
for concessions.    
 
The tickets will be available to purchase online:  https://www.ticketsource.co.uk/pac 
 

 
Tickets are not available on the door on the night. 

 
 
Just a reminder the following classes are performing on the following nights:  
 
Class   9A – Tuesday and Thursday  
Class   9C – Wednesday and Thursday  
Class 10C – Tuesday and Thursday 
Class 10D – Wednesday and Thursday 
Class 11B – Wednesday   
Class 11C – Tuesday    
Class 11D – Thursday   
Club Pieces from year 7 and 8 will be in all 3 nights.  
 

Please make sure you select the right night on purchasing. 
 
On the nights of the Show 
 
I have decided to push the show forward to start at 7pm.  
On the performance evenings I will require all dancers who are performing on the night to be assembled in 
the PAC for 18.30pm. It would be extremely helpful if the dancers arrived already in costume and made up, 
as space is restricted. 
 
Please be advised not to send your child in with valuables, as we cannot take responsibility for any items 
that might become lost or damaged.  
 
I am also happy for year 7 and 8 students to leave once they have finished their performances; however, 
they will be required to sign out before they leave.  
 
I look forward to welcoming you on the evening for what will be an amazing 3 nights of show 
performances. If you have any questions, please contact Miss Phillips on the email below. 
 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
Laura Phillips  

Head of Dance 

lphillips@hbk.acesmat.uk 
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